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Anna

Good morning

Can you add my comment to section 5c at next city council  meeting next week.

Dear Staff and city council

There have  been a lot  street light outages across the city to keep track of .Could there be grants in 
place in the future to pay for a citywide upgrade of all city owned lights .Light outages have let to car
accidents ,burglary and has open  the door for criminals to come to our city.A small child was hurt in a
neighborhood in Union city because he couldn’t see the sidewalk. Lastly would like staff to have
conversations with Cal west lighting about this issue.

Thank you
Kendahyl  Wallace


Sent from my iPhone



